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Becky Knox

From: Matthew Gagnon

Sent: Friday, January 15, 2016 2:08 PM

To: Becky Knox

Subject: Fwd: Schlotterbeck & Foss

See below and include this email with the permit application.  Please also check off the additional approved items below on the fast track 

application.  

 

Thanks, 

Matthew Gagnon, Leed A.P. 

Project Manager 
 

 

 

Landry/French Construction Company 
160 Pleasant Hill Road 

Scarborough, ME  04074 

P. 207&730&5566/F. 207&730&5567 

Cell 207&219&0015 

www.landryfrenchconstruction.com 

http://www.facebook.com/LandryFrenchConstruction 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Jeanie Bourke <JMB@portlandmaine.gov> 

Date: January 15, 2016 at 1:40:24 PM EST 

To: John Anton <antonatlarge@gmail.com>, Richard Goduti <gtarick@gmail.com>, Maggie Stanley <stanley.maggie@gmail.com>, 

<mgagnon@landryfrench.com> 

Subject: Re: Schlotterbeck & Foss 

Hi Rick, 
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Thank you for following up with the intended scope of work for the permit prior to the issuance of the full permit for this project. As 

we discussed, I am amenable to having all of these items be eligible for fast track status. You will note that only the 

interior demolition is listed as a check off on the fast track form, therefore the first 3 items will also be allowed as part of the 

application. 

  

Please submit all applicable plans and details for the associated work along with both the general building permit application and the 

fast track form. Also, note that site work cannot be approved with this application, this will need to be a separate request to the 

Planning Department Director. 

  

Please include this email as a pdf document with your application. 

  

Best, 

Jeanie 

 

  

  
Jeanie Bourke 

CEO/LPI/Plan Reviewer 
 
City of Portland 

Planning & Urban Development Dept./ Inspections Division 

389 Congress St. Rm 315 

Portland, ME 04101 

jmb@portlandmaine.gov 

Direct: (207) 87488715 
Office: (207) 87488703 
Permit status can be viewed at: http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit8Status 
>>> Richard Goduti <gtarick@gmail.com> 1/15/2016 10:27 AM >>> 

Jeanie,  

Per our meeting Wednesday regarding the permit application procedure for the Schlotterbeck and Foss building, the following is a list 

of the nonstructural demolition we are contemplating: 

 

1: reroofing 

2: window replacement 

3: masonry restoration 

4. partial non structural building demolition 

5. system demolition: plumbing/ electrical etc except sprinkler 

 

Rick 
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&&  

Rick Goduti 

Goduti/ Thomas Architects NCARB 

44 Oak St. 

Portland, Maine 04101 

o 207 775 3184 m 207 653 9939  

 

      


